
        
 

COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 20 November 2.00pm (Council 
Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-
dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our  
current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

IMPOUNDING OF VEHICLE

Council impounded a silver 2024 Mazda sedan in accordance 
with Schedule 11 of the Local Government Act 1989 on Friday 
25 October from Patersons Road, Nyora. 

Engine Number: JM0GG103100142058 

Unless the vehicle is collected and relevant fees paid within 
14 days of the date of this notice, the vehicle will be offered 
for sale to the public.

For enquiries, please contact our Community Safety team on 
5662 9200.

REQUEST FOR TENDERS
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

RFT/410 – North Poowong Road Gravel to Seal 

RFT/432 – Korumburra Rail Precinct – Stage 3

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 3 
December 2024.

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders 

CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

ArtCubes in Foster
The vibrant and iconic ArtCubes 
have made their way east 
from Toora to Foster. You can 
now find them at Manna Gum 
Community House, located at 33 
Station Street, until Saturday 18 
January.

Inside the three colourful 
Cubes, an impressive array of 
creative talent awaits. From 
abstract painting and drawing, 
to sculpture, pottery and 
photography, a diverse range of 
techniques and mediums will 
be showcased in these portable 
gallery spaces.

Once again, the ArtCubes 
demonstrate that creativity 

knows no limits and that 
the artistic possibilities are 
truly endless. Our region is 
fortunate to have a thriving arts 
community that passionately 
drives the success of the Cubes.

Don’t miss the chance to explore 
the innovative and imaginative 
exhibits on display at the Foster 
ArtCubes!

For more information and 
to view the schedule for the 
upcoming three months, please 
visit:  
visitsouthgippsland.com.au/
artcubes.
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